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NEW NEWSLETTER!
GRACIAS (the Growing Ramos Association Cultivating Inclusion and
Academic Support Inc.) has a lot of services and programs to help
Latino students along their  educational journey, and we are constantly
expanding. Therefore, we will now be releasing biweekly newsletters to
keep you up to date on upcoming events and programs as well as new
resources. 

“MI CAMINO AL EXITO” WEBINAR SERIES
GRACIAS will be inviting an accomplished professional of
Hispanic/Latino descent to share his/her journey through higher
education and career, how they overcame obstacles students face
everyday and give advice for the next generation. Each session will be
recorded and placed on our website a week later. 

Last Wednesday, we started this series listening to Dr.
Christopher Ramos, a vascular surgeon from Grady
Memorial Hospital. You can view that recording on our
website.

Join us on Wednesday, March 06 at
6pm as we hear from Immigration and
Business attorney Hipolito Goyco as he
shares his journey and how to become
a lawyer as a Latino. This session will
be over Zoom. 

gracias-atl.org



February 20, 2024
6pm via Zoom 
Scan the QR code to RSVP

“SI SE PUEDE” WEBINAR SERIES

GRACIAS will invite a college/university
of the Atlanta area to share the programs
and resources they have availabile for
prospective Latino students.
Presentations will be in Spanish and
recorded to be place on our wesbite.
Join us as we start this series with
University of North Georgia!

EXTENDING OUR SCHOLARSHIP DEADLINE
We are now extending the deadline for our “Para la Comunidad”
Scholarship to March 31st, 2024 to give the new communities we are
reaching more time to apply. As a reminder we will be awarding (3)
scholarships for up to $1000 to Latinos planning on starting school 2024-
2025. This scholarship is open to all Latinos REGARDLESS OF
CITIZENSHIP STATUS. For more information and to apply, go to
https://www.gracias-atl.org/program-information. 

NEW WHATSAPP COMMUNITY
Starting February 26, we will now have a
WhatsApp community for students and parents can
ask questions about various topics in English or
Spanish outside of our regularly scheduled events
and programs. This chat we will be monitored by
college experts and student volunteers. It will follow
the following topic schedule:
Mondays 6-8pm: College Admissions and
Applications 
Tuesdays 6-8pm: Financial Aid 
Wednesdays 6-8pm: Transitioning to College Life 
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